10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 5 March 1981
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I am writing to thank you both for arranging such a
fascinating visit to the Goddard Space Flight Center on
Friday and for taking such trouble in showing me round.

I was enormously impressed by everything I saw.

Thank you also for the prints and for the book with
which I was presented. They will be valued mementos of

an exciting occasion.

o

Dr. Thomas A. Young

Director
Goddard Space Flight Center
Greenbelt
Maryland




